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Rhyme of the Week

Sign of the week 

Book of the Week
We would love to hear about 
special magic moments that 

happen at home. Has your child 
said something very smart? Have 
you got some exciting news to 

tell us? Would you like to tell us 
about a day out? 

The children have settled into 
nursery life so well. We are 

extremely proud of them all.

We are enjoying getting to know 
each other and the children are 
having lots of fun exploring the 

environment and all the different 
activities!

Nursery times are:

Morning nursery: 8.30 - 11.30

Afternoon nursery: 12.30 – 3.30

30 hour children: 9.00 – 3.00

Notices

❖ Please make sure you write your child's 

name in all of their clothing, including 
socks.

❖ As the weather is getting colder, please 
ensure your children have coats in school. 

Practise putting them on and zipping them 
up too! 

❖ Please provide us with a family photo for 
our family tree.

❖ Please provide a baby photo of your child.

Things to do at home and on the way to school

• What is your house number?

• Look out for numbers on the way to school.
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